
 
  

 

Dear Mother-to-be,  
 
Welcome to Women’s Health at Valley View Hospital! Our team of Certified Nurse-Midwives (CNM’s) and 
physicians are committed to providing you with the best pregnancy experience possible.  
 
We recognize pregnancy as a normal part of a woman’s life and understand most women have healthy 
low risk pregnancies.  In recognition of this, we are able to offer you the level of care you need through 
our team of CNM’s and Physicians.  We also support and recognize the right of women to choose the 
provider they are most comfortable with and will do our best to honor that preference.  Certified Nurse-
Midwives are registered nurses with advanced education in the care of women during all phases of their 
life. Our CNM’s are an important part of our team! They provide the low risk pregnancy care that most 
women need.   
 
Not only will you receive personalized care in the office, you will benefit from the bedside labor support 
and delivery of a skilled CNM at Valley View Hospital.  After the delivery of your baby, the CNM will visit 
with you offering the support every new mother and family needs prior to going home. Your postpartum 
visit in the office will also be provided by our team of CNM’s. 
 
Should your pregnancy be high risk, you will be seen by one of our physicians.  They provide the intense 
level of management in the office and hospital that some women may need during their pregnancy.  
Please feel free to discuss this further with our team if you have any questions and/or concerns. 
 
We have locations in Glenwood Springs, Silt, Basalt, and Eagle.  We also offer weekly evening hours at 
our Glenwood location.  Be sure to let our staff know which location and time is most convenient for you! 
 
Thank you! 
Women’s Health at Valley View Hospital 
 

Women’s Health provides access to our medical providers via telephone 24 hours a day/ 7 days a 
week.  Patient calls are managed by office staff during regular business hours. Calls received after regular 
business hours are managed via the Women’s Health answering service that routes patient calls directly to a 
provider. Patients are encouraged to call 970-945-2238 with health concerns or medical questions 24 
hours a day/7 days a week and will be routed appropriately, according to policy, depending on the nature of 
the call and the time of day the call is received.  
Any patient experiencing an emergency or life threatening symptoms should call 911! 

 


